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              We hope you had a great week! 

 

 

 

Welcome to the last Newsletter of 2022. 

What a busy term we have had with our Christmas celebrations. Thank you to everyone who supported and    

attended our Christmas Markets ,we raised a whopping £1589.98.  

We hope you enjoyed our Christmas Nativity last week. We are sure you are as proud as we are of all the children 

and their amazing performance. 

 

Today we had an extra special visitor at Holly Grove. Santa came to visit...in 

his helicopter! The children went out to see him land and he brought presents 

for everyone. What an amazing day we have had. We are hoping they will be 

able to edit the filming in time to show it on Look North West at 6.30pm 

tonight but if not it will be shown on Monday at 6.30pm.                      

Make sure you tune in and watch.    
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 We would love to share your news on our newsletter. 

You can send photos etc.to: 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

PARENT WORKSHOPS 2023 

T 

Thank you to all those who attended the On-Body Signing 

Parent Workshop recently.  Please see the dates for your 

diary below for some further parent/family workshops be-

ing held in school during the Spring Term. We will be in 

touch closer to the time to let you know the arrange-

ments.  

Thursday 26th January 2023 9.30am-11am - Supporting 

your child with Phonics/Reading 

Friday 24th February 2023 9.30am-11am - Makaton 

Signing Workshop 

Friday 17th March 2023 9.30am-11am - Supporting your 

child with Maths 

Everyone is welcome to attend, and we look forward to 

seeing as many of you as possible.   

 

      Staff -   Samantha, Lauren, Joanne.C, Gary and 

Rebecca.W 

 Children - Ibraheen.K, Minnie and Sophie.E 

Karen and Eve would like to thank you for all your 

support this year and wish you all a                 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!      
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 I would like to wish you all a very happy Christmas, enjoy 

the seasonal break. Here's to another successful year.      

All the best! 

- Nicola, Chair of Governors  



 


